ACCORA Orchestra
Safeguarding Children/Vulnerable Adults Policy Statement

ACCORA Orchestra recognise and uphold the dignity and rights of all children/vulnerable adults and are committed to ensuring their safety and well- being. We endeavour to work with parents/guardians to achieve this. We recognise and value each child/vulnerable adult and encourage and aid the participation of all our members in all activities that will enhance their musical, intellectual, emotional and social development.

All Orchestra personnel (including trustees, committee members, musical directors, teachers, volunteers) have a responsibility to safeguard children/vulnerable adults through promoting their welfare, health and development in a safe and caring environment which supports their best interests and prevents abuse.

To view a copy of our Safeguarding Children Policy and procedures please visit our website. www.accoraorchestra.com
For a hard copy please request from a member of the committee.
(Reviewed/ updated April 2021)

________________________
Pamela Harney (Child Safeguarding Officer)

________________________
Sarah Brady (Ast. Child Safeguarding Officer)
